
Litigation Partner Elodie Valette, BCLP Paris, authored an article in the July 2022 issue of the

Bulletin Rapide de Droit des Affaires on food safety issues. This is an important topic today, as

"recent food scandals have highlighted the risks associated with the marketing of non-compliant

food products, or products that are likely to present a risk to the safety or health of consumers. The

challenge for professionals is all the greater as they are faced with complex regulations," she

stresses. 
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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